
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Lillehammer Stipendium 
 
At NFOG 2006 in Göteborg, May 2006, NFOG has the honour to give out two 
scholarships (each 20 000 DKK) for a trainee in obstetrics and gynecology. The 
purpose of the scholarship is to enable the trainee to visit a clinic abroad to improve 
his / her skills in diagnostic, therapeutic or administrative methods. With the 
scholarship, the trainee can cover expenses from travel, accommodation and living. 
After the visit, the trainee must provide the board of NFOG with a report of the visit.  
 
The applications must include  
 
• 

• 

A short Curriculum Vitae 
Description of the use of the scholarship 

  
 
The applications must be sent before May 1st, 2006 to  
 
 
Satu Suhonen 
 
Secretary General of NFOG 
HUCS / Department of Ob & Gyn 
P.O. Box 610 
00039 HUS 
Finland 
 
e-mail & further information : satu.suhonen@hus.fi  
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